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Week 11 Term 4 
 
Our Last Newsletter for 2021  
The end of 2021 is approaching fast. I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank all the 
students, staff, parents and the community for 
an amazing year. We have seen 
many positive shifts in our school this year! I 
am looking forward to what 2022 has to offer, 
however, I am also looking forward to having a 
break. My staff and I wish everyone a very 
Merry Christmas and a safe and relaxing 
holiday!     
  
   
Wednesday – Swimming  
On Wednesday student will be going to the 
pool for swimming. The P&C are providing a 
sausage sizzle for lunch whilst we are at the 
pool. Students are to pack their swimmers, 
rashie, towel and thongs. Students can wear 
mufti on the day. There will be NO CANTEEN 
available.  
  
Thursday – PBL movie, popcorn and ice-
block  
Students have collected enough tokens to 
reward them with all three! Students will be  
selecting 1 of 4 movies. Students are to wear 
school uniform.   
 
Reports   
School reports were sent home last week. If 
you have any queries or questions, please  
contact the office to arrange a time to discuss 
your child’s report.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Enrichment Day  
Yesterday the students had ‘the best day ever!’ 
Students had the opportunity to do a variety of 
activities including cooking, gel art, decorations, 
card making and water play. I tasted some of 
the cooking, which was delicious, and I can 
now understand why Mrs Cooper’s truffles are 
the most popular!  
Thank you to Mrs Blackwood and Mrs Cooper 
for organising this event. Also, a massive thank 
you to Trish, who volunteered her time to come 
in and help the students.    
  
Christmas Tree Decorating    
Our Christmas tree voting on Facebook 
was well received. Congratulation 3/4 on being 
the winner of our school’s Christmas tree 
decorating. I thought all the classes did an 
amazing job. I personally 
loved Kindergarten’s advent calendar with 
their handmade ornaments.       
  
Toy Museum Opening and Proceeds to 
Toppy School  
The Hardwicks are official opening their toy 
museum this Saturday. They are kindly 
donating all the proceeds of the event to our 
school. The P&C will also be holding a sausage 
sizzle there from 11:30pm – 2pm.   
  
End of Year Celebration  
Saturday 18th December 2021,the P&C are 
holding a fun family night at the Toppy Pub. 
There will be lots of raffles and Music bingo. 
Please come along and support our P&C.   
 
Have a wonderful week,  
Kylie Taylor 

 

 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners.  We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

14th December 2021 
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End of Year  

Wednesday 15th December – Pool Party 

 

2022 Term 1 

Students Return 

Tuesday 1st February 2022 

 

Swimming Carnival 

Friday 4th February 2022 

 

Discover this 
summer 

Our school will be open these summer 
holidays. 

Our school is the perfect place for little 
ones to dig in the sand but if you’re after 

something more adventurous why not 
set up a family or even 

neighbourhood tennis game! 
Our school is your school so whatever it 

is that you decide to do we hope you 
enjoy sharing the space. 

Visit edu.nsw.link/ShareOurSpace to 
know where our school’s entry point is. 
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Assembly 

Assembly Awards 
Respectful, Responsible & Resilient learners 

  
 
 

Nate Pettit   – for going above and beyond to help others. 
Willow Taylor   – for improvement in all areas. 
Dustin Nicholson   – for persisting with challenging tasks. 
Abbey Crowe   – for being a conscientious student in all areas. 
Alexis Burgers  – for trying hard in all areas. 
Elsie Taylor  – for listening to feedback to improve her skills. 
Skyla Wilton  – for listening to feedback to improve her skills. 
Alexsa Burns  - for persisting with challenging tasks. 
Max Crowe  – for developing confidence in all areas of his learning. 
Oliver Cumming  – for a smooth transition into class. 
Kylah-Ann Moles - for being a respectful listener. 
Colby West - for being dedicated and showing initiative towards  

her end of year performance. 
Laycee Wilton  - for listening and responding to feedback. 
  

Silver Pennant Recipients 
 

      Tiarni Imrie   Alexis Burgers 
                    Ruby Whyatt  Mason Moore 

      Izaac Thomas  Skyla Wilton 
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TOY DISPLAY 

 GRAND OPENING 
 

Saturday 18th December 2021 

89 Centenary Drive, WYALONG 

(next door to Redman Oval) 

10.00am – 2.00pm 

Sausage Sizzle Available. 
Pedal toys, rocking horses, matchbox/hot 

wheels toys, barbie dolls, Tonka trucks  

and other items. 
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Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

 

11 

13 

Enrichment Day 

14    

 Presentation Night 

15                     

Pool Party 

16   

PBL Day                    

Last day for 

students 

17 

SDD 

2022 

 

24 Jan 25 26 

Australia Day 

27 28                 

SDD            

Staff Return 

Only 

 

1 

31 

SDD 

Staff Return Only 

1 Feb 

Students Return 

2 3 

Middle School 

4 

Swimming 

Carnival 

 

2 

7 8 9 10                     

Middle School 

11          

Swimming 

Carnival B/up 

 

3 

14 15 16 17                     

Middle School 

18            

District 

Swimming 

Carnival 

 

4 

21 22 23 24                      

Middle School 

25 

 

5 

28 1 March 2 3                       

Middle School 

4 

 

6 

7 8 9 10                     

Middle School 

11 

                                                                                                  
Wyalong Public School           Term 4 2021 

  

 
 

Life Education Van Visit 
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UNIFORM 

COLLECTIONS/SALES 

For all your uniform needs. 

 

The school uniform shop (at the school) will be open on  

Friday 28th January 2022 and Monday 31st January 2022. 

 

Parents can place orders now and pay on collection next year. 

 

To arrange after-hours collection please contact Donna on 0409 768 486 
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